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Friday 27th June 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

What a wonderful week this has been, we have had our RE Catholic inspection for two 

days and the inspectors were blown away by our school- our children, staff and 

families, we are so proud of our lovely school. We can’t wait to share the report with 

you and are hoping it will arrive just before the end of term, what a busy week this has 

been!  

We have also had an assessment today for our Inclusion Quality Mark (Centre of 

Excellence) accreditation today, we thank the group of parents who came to talk to the 

assessor too!  

 

We started our week together for our prayer and liturgy assembly, we focused upon 

the Feast of Corpus Christi and reflected upon invites us all to celebrate Jesus’ real 

presence in the Eucharist.  

We ended our week with Fir class’s lovely POW assembly, we learnt all about St. Peter 

and St. Paul and how we can follow their example helping others learn about Jesus. 

Well done Fir class!  

 

Reminders:  

• Tuesday 1st July 3pm-4pm. Whole school History Exhibition – Infant hall 
ALL WELCOME TO VISIT!  

• Wednesday 2nd July - Whole school Transition Day- the children will visit 
their new classes and meet their teachers.  

• Wednesday 2nd July Y7 - City Wide Transition Day – our year 6 children 
will be visiting their new secondary schools – they will need to make their own 
way there. 

• Reception places- September 2025. We do still have places in our 
Reception class for September 2025, please contact the school office if you 
would like further information.  

• Nursery places- September 2025. If your child is reaching three years old, 
please contact the school office as we have places in our nursery class- 
mornings 8.45am-11.45am.  

• Breakfast Club: If you are able, please continue to give us your donations 
for this service, this will help fund this provision. 

• End of Term date: School closes on Friday 18th July at 1pm  
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Thank you for your support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher                 Deputy Head Teacher  

 

 
 


